                                                                                             November 3, 2016
Dear Parents,

Thank you to all parents who came to help out with our Halloween festivities. It was greatly appreciated!  ( (
Sight Word Stars: Please return a list of words when your child is able to read the list fluently. Please, only one list each day. Just a few minutes each evening should result in your child becoming a better reader. Thanks for all of your help! Please remember that your child is to learn these sight word lists and read them to me by Friday, December 16th. Happy Reading!! ( (
Math: We continue to take our 1-minute math fact tests and are working on addition/subtraction, shapes, fractions, sorting/graphing, more/less and place value: tens/ones. Please work on math facts skills with your child at home for needed reinforcement. Thanks so much!
Writing: We write, on a daily basis, descriptive sentences using correct letter formation and punctuation (ex. My cat has a fluffy tail. I like to eat cheese pizza.).  Please help your child at home with writing complete, detailed sentences for needed extra practice.
Spelling #10 and 3-minute timed math practice sheets are due before or by next Thursday. Remember, your child is to complete all activities and return his/her weekly homework to school. Spelling test are every Thursday!
Box Top Labels: Please continue sending them in with your child. Thanks!

Have A Great Weekend!

                                  
                   Happy Fall,

                                         Wow… We are Readers!
Dear Families,

We have just finished our first reading book and I’m sure your child will be eager to read some of the stories to you. After your child has read, please write a “Put-Up” (super, wonderful, way to go, terrific, awesome, spectacular, fabulous, etc.) on this sheet and return both the reading book and this sheet by next Thursday, November 8th. 
Thanks for taking the time to read with your child at home!





   Happy Reading!





       Ms. Glynn


          Put Ups for _________________________!

